
Kent County Council, acting in exercise of its powers 
under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, makes or 
intends to make the following Orders.

THANET AREA

ELLINGTON ROAD, RAMSGATE (PROHIBITION OF 
DRIVING) TEMPORARY ORDER 2014
To allow sewer repair works to be safely carried out, 
Kent County Council intends to make an Order to 
temporarily prohibit through traffic on part of Ellington 
Road, Ramsgate.
Overnight closures are planned to commence from 11 
August 2014 for up to 2 nights, between 19:00 hours 
through until 05:00 hours.
Ellington Road will be closed in the vicinity of the 
junction with Grange Road, with access along the 
remainder of the road, but no access into Grange Road.
The alternative route is via Grange Road, Crescent Road 
and Southeastern Road.

The closures are in conjunction with temporary traffic 
lights in Grange Road. 

HIGHFIELD ROAD, RAMSGATE (PROHIBITION OF 
DRIVING) TEMPORARY ORDER 2014
Because of sewer relining works, Kent County Council 
has made an Order to temporarily prohibit through 
traffic on part of Highfield Road, Ramsgate.
A closure is planned to commence from 28 July 2014 
with estimated completion by 15 August 2014.
Highfield Road will be closed in the vicinity of the 
junction with Highfield Close, as indicated on site.
There will be access from either direction up to where 
the road is closed.  Access to Highfield Close will be 
maintained from one or other direction, as indicated  
on site.
The alternative through route is via A254 Margate Road 
and Newington Road.
Due to the nature of these works, it will not be possible 
to re-open the road outside the working hours.

WYNDHAM AVENUE, MARGATE (PROHIBITION OF 
DRIVING) TEMPORARY ORDER 2014
Because of gas mains replacement works, Kent County 
Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit 
through traffic on Wyndham Avenue, Margate.
A closure is planned to commence from 28 July 2014 
with estimated completion by 15 August 2014.
Wyndham Avenue, Margate will be closed for its entire 
length, with no through access between Northdown 
Road and Lyndhurst Avenue.
The alternative through route is via Northdown Road, 
Northumberland Avenue, Northdown Park Road and 
Lower Northdown Avenue.
Due to the nature of these works, it will not be possible 
to re-open the road outside the working hours.
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